
 

Mon 19 Feb Start of Term Four 

Fri 2 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  PTA Disco 

Fri 9 Mar Atlantis Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Science Night (5.30-7pm) 

Fri 16 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Columbia Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 20 Mar Tag Rugby Festival (12-3) 

Fri 23 Mar Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 27 Mar PTA Easter Egg Hunt 

Thurs 29 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  End of Term Four 

Mon 16 Apr Start of Term Five 

Tue 24 Apr Y5/6 Handball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 27 Apr Forest School Y1,2,3 

Thur 3 May Y1/2 Football Tournament (1-3pm) 

Fri 4 May Challenger Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Sports Night (5-7pm) 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

14 – 18 May SATS Week 

Tue 15 May Y5/6 Netball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 18 May Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

21-25 May  Focus Week: Activities 

Tues 22 May Y5/6 RAID Cricket Tournament (PM) 

Wed 23 May PTA Film Night 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  End of Term Five 

Mon 11 Jun Start of term six 

Fri 15 Jun Y5/6 Cricket Tournament (10-3) 

Fri 22 Jun Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Assembly 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Disco 

  Year 5 Assembly 

Fri 20 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

Tue 24 Jul       Last Day Of The School Year  

 
 
 
 
 
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Monday:  Mindfulness Colouring (Lunch) & Lace (3-4) 
Tuesday:  Creative & Choir (Lunch) + Football Y1.2.3 (3-4) 
Wednesday:  Jigsaw (Lunch) 
Thursday:  Cheerleading (3-4) 
Friday: Homework, Website and Lego (Lunch) 

Happy Birthday this week to…… 

Tia 6 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery:  Livvi 
Columbia: Jacob and Tommy 
Voyager:   
Atlantis: Harriet and Cruz 
Challenger: Alexa 
Endeavour: Oakley 

 

TEAM POINTS for last week (Year Total) 

Betteshanger: 81 (727) 

Tilmanstone: 55 (700) 

Snowdown: 125 (748) 

Chislet: 68 (610) 

Events Diary 2017-18 
Mon 27 Nov       Y3/4 Workshop- Maths 

Tues 28 Nov       Y1/2 Workshop – Maths  

Wed 29 Nov       Y5/6 Workshop -  Maths 

Fri 1 Dec  Non – uniform – Cakes for Tombola 

   Christmas Decorations Morning (9-12)  

   Christmas Fayre (3.15 – 5pm)  

Fri 8 Dec  Forest School Y4,5,6  

  Messy Christmas @ Community Centre (6pm) 

Wed 13 Dec PTA Christmas Disco (3.15 – 5.00) 

Thurs 14 Dec Dress Rehearsal KS1 Nativity (2.30-3.10) 

Fri 15 Dec KS1 Nativity (2.30 – 3.10)  

Mon 18 Dec      Class Parties (2-3pm)  

Tue 19 Dec Christmas Lunch (12-1pm)  

  Film Afternoon (1-2.30pm)  

Wed 20 Dec KS2 Carols in Church (9.30 – 10.30)  

  End of Term Two 

Thurs 4 Jan Start of Term Three 

Fri 12 Jan Forest School Y1,2,3 

Fri 19 Jan PTA Film Night 

Mon 22 Jan Family Orienteering (3.20 – 4.30)  

Fri 26 Jan  Forest School Y1,2,3 

  Challenger Class Assembly 

Fri 2 Feb Speed Stacking Tournament Y2 (PM)  

5-9 Feb  Focus Week: Environment 

Tues 6 Feb Y1/2 Infant Agility Tournament (1.30 – 4.30) 

  Parent Consultations 

Thurs 8 Feb Parent Consultations 

Fri 9 Feb Forest School Y1,2,3 

  Endeavour Class Assembly 

  End of Term Three 



Monday 27th November, 2017 

We had a great number of entries into school last week in 

response to our writing competition for family tickets to    

Dover FC.  Children of all ages took the time to produce some 

excellent pieces of writing including; poetry, fact-files and 

stories.  There were also tickets handed out on Friday as a 

reward for some fantastic learning behaviours being shown 

by the children.  We hope that all families who went to the 

game had a nice afternoon (despite the result!).  The next set 

of tickets is for a Dover game in January and some of these 

tickets are available as part of the Christmas raffle. 

Last Monday a team of boys from years 5 and 6 took part in a 

district football tournament at Goodwin Academy in Deal.  

For a number of the team, this was their first experience at 

such an event which is great for them.  The team played with 

great determination throughout and were rewarded for their 

hard work all afternoon with a win in the final game.  Well 

done to all of the team—Lucian, Billy, Richard, Scott, Max, 

Alex, David and Andrew. 

More children from Years 5 and 6 will attend another district 

event on Friday 8 December, this time for Sports Hall         

Athletics.  The team will be made up of boys and girls from 

Endeavour class.  A team will be selected this week and 

letters sent home to parents with more information. 

Miss McGregor is currently spending Friday lunchtimes with a 

small team of children working on the school website.  They 

are doing an excellent job so please take some time to look at 

the Picture Gallery section of the website to see what has 

been happening in school lately. 

The next three and a half weeks up to Christmas is full of 

events and activities including PTA Disco and Nativity          

performances so please check the dates section on the      

reverse of this newsletter and contact the school office 

should you have any questions about this. 

As well as the opening of many advent calendars on   

Friday morning this week—two key events at school 

mark the start of the Christmas period.  During the 

morning, children will be making Christmas decorations 

in classes and we welcome parents to come along and 

join in with them.  Should you be able to do this please 

come to the office at 9am so as to be able to sign in   

before making your way to the classroom.  The activities 

will draw to a close at around 11.45am to allow us to get 

ready for lunchtime.  Following this, at 3.15pm we     

invite all families to come back into school to enjoy our 

Christmas Fayre.  All children must be accompanied by 

an adult to the fayre and will need to meet with their 

adults on the playground as normal before coming into 

the school hall.  Thank you for all of the chocolates and 

bottles that you have sent in with children over the past 

fortnight.  Mrs Silverton has been working extremely 

hard to put these together for the fayre.  This Friday, we 

ask the children to come to school once again in          

non-uniform and bring with them cakes which will then 

go onto the cake stall at the Christmas Fayre in the          

afternoon. 

The following Friday (8th December) a number of the 

children will be performing as part of the school choir at 

“Messy Christmas” which is held at Elvington            

Community Centre from 6pm.  More information about 

this event will come home to parents in a separate 

letter. 

Also next week, pupils in Endeavour class will be         

experiencing what it was like to be a child during the 

Victorian period.  On Wednesday 6th December, we are 

asking children to come into school in Victorian style 

costume.  If you need advice or help with this please do 

contact Mrs Hedges for more information. 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                        Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk       Twitter: @EEPrimary 


